
From:                              Nicola Kelly
Sent:                               08 February 2017 13:54
To:                                   National Planning Framework; simon.coveney@oireachtas.ie;

shane.ross@oireachtas.ie; simon.harris@oireachtas.ie
Subject:                          KSWUrban Meeting with Ministers Request
 
Dear Sir,

 
We would ask that you can bring to the attention of the ministers for at least housing, transport, and health the existence of a single, voluntary, proposed integrated
nation-wide development plan.

 
As all ministers are stakeholders we therefore welcome an opportunity to share this solution which is both simple and wide-ranging. 

 
It would be a pleasure to present /discuss,

 
I look forward to hearing from you,

 
Nicola Kelly.

Housing + Urban Specialist and MRUP/APEP Planning Studio Consultant (2000+)

 

 

 


